
Livestream Webcam 
Masses are now live 
streamed from our church 
on 
https://www.churchservices
.tv/ruislipsacredheart 

 

Mass times 
Sunday-9.00am, 10.30am 
12.00noon, 6.00pm 
 

Mondays, Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays – 10.00am 
 

Thursdays –10.00am  
 

Fridays – 10.00am and 
8.00pm  
 

Saturdays – 10.00am, 
6.00pm (Vigil Masses) 
 

Saturday: Sacrament of 
Reconciliation: 

10.30-11.00am 
 

Registering for Mass  
Please follow this link to 
register for the Sunday Mass 
of your choice. 
https://www.eventbrite.co.
uk/e/most-sacred-heart-
parish-mass-tickets-
111947782832    
If you are unable to register 
online, please call Fr 
Sebastian on 01895 632739 
between 11am – 6pm for 
help.  
If your arrangements 
change and you cannot 
come to the Mass you have 
selected, please cancel your 
booking, log into your 
Eventbrite account to edit 
your booking.  
 
 
 

Collections  
Envelopes            £700.46 
Loose                    £555.79 
Total                   £1256.25 
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The Most Holy Trinity  
Fr. Duncan writes: On this feast of the Most Holy Trinity, we are reminded that our faith is Trinitarian. 
We follow Jesus Christ, not merely as a historical figure who lived and walked on the earth over 2000 
years ago, but as one who is alive today bringing about salvation. The Feast of the Trinity is a 
celebration of God as the One who calls us together as a community, guides and protects us, and 
remains with us through the presence of the Holy Spirit. God is not isolated or remote. Beginning with 
baptism, believers share a special relationship with the Trinity. God is revealed to us as Father, Son 
and Holy Spirit, a community of love. Throughout history, God reveals a special love for all people and 
invites us to respond to that love by fidelity to the demands of the gospel. In his pastoral letter last 
week, Cardinal Vincent reminded us ‘Our world, God’s creation, is a precious gift to us’. As we gather 
together to worship the God of creation, we gratefully embrace the challenges we receive as we 
continue the mission of Jesus in our world. By our lives, therefore, let us bear witness to the God of 
love. When we were baptised, we were baptised “In the name of the Father and of the Son and of the 
Holy Spirit”, the name of the Trinity and were welcomed as members of the Church. As believers, we 
are called upon to share that unique family bond with others.  
 

Next Sunday 6th June we celebrate the feast of CORPUS CHRISTI, the Body and Blood of Christ. 
 

I am very grateful for all the prayers being offered for me. Progress is being made and I am getting 
stronger each day. Thank you also for the many cards and Masses that have been offered for me. 
Please keep me in your prayers. 
 

God Bless to you all, Fr Duncan 
 

New Arrangements 
Following the easing of the lockdown rules, the bishops have suggested we can make some changes 
to the arrangements in church. You will not need to register for weekday Mass, unless it is a Feast 
Day. You can register for track and trace as you enter the church using either the QR code on the door 
or the list on the table. You will still need to register for Sunday Masses (Saturday 6.00pm, Sunday 
9.00am, 10.30am, 12.00 noon and 6.00pm) as before. This is to ensure we keep within the Covid 
secure capacity of our church. On weekdays the church will be open from about 9.00am and be 
locked after the morning Mass. Please ensure you sanitise your hands as you enter the church and 
wear your facemask.  
 

Stewarding 
To enable us to open the church following the first lockdown, we have been supported by a great 
team of stewards. These generous men and women have helped to ensure that the church is a place 
of welcome and safety during this time of pandemic in our country. I am very grateful to all those who 
help regularly each week. Over the weeks, different people have had to give up for many, very valid 
reasons. This means our pool of helpers is getting smaller. Can you please help? We will still need 
stewards at the weekends. What this involves is to come about 20 minutes before Mass, welcome 
people and guide them to a seat. The stewards also help guide the people for the reception of Holy 
Communion. Please come and join our team and help us and your fellow parishioners in this way. 
 

New Readers Training Session 
There will be a session for new readers on Thursday 10th June 7:30pm in the church. All those 
interested in taking part in this important ministry are very welcome to attend. 
 

Baptism Congratulations 
Congratulations to Louis Martin who was baptized in our Church yesterday.  
 

Parish Priest:  Fr. Duncan M. Adamson 
Assistant Priest: Fr. Sebastian Joseph  
Parish Administrator: Anne O’Connor   
Catechetical Co-ordinator: Jo Marsh   
Pastoral Youth Worker: Siobhan Denny 
Parish Website: parish.rcdow.org.uk/ruislip 

 

The parish office is closed to visitors until further notice. 
Please contact Anne by email. 
anneoconnor@rcdow.org.uk        01895-632739 
jomarsh@rcdow.org.uk                  01895-673983 
siobhandenny@rcdow.org.uk       07908 111796 
Parish E-mail:   ruislip@rcdow.org.uk  
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Jubilee Trust Lottery 

'Many thanks to all those who have joined for this new lottery year. The list of members is displayed 

on our notice board by the enquiries desk in the Church foyer. Late subscribers are still welcome. 

Congratulations to the winners of the draw for December: Sheila Miles won the first prize of £500 

and Sally Urquhart the second prize of £50'. 
 

Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist 

This Sunday at the 10am Mass Fr. Duncan will commission some more Extraordinary Ministers of 

the Eucharist to serve in our parish. I am very grateful to these people who have agreed to take on 

this important ministry. Our Ministers not only help in the Church but also take Holy Communion to 

the housebound, ensuring they are fed and nourished by the Lord on a regular basis.   
 

New Altar Servers 

Do you think you might like to become an Altar Server?  If you have made your first communion and 

would like to find out more please attend a meeting in the church at 7:00pm on Monday 11th 

January which will be followed by weekly training sessions each Monday to Easter.  Attendance at 

the first meeting is essential and anyone not attending will not be able to join the course in later 

weeks. A parent or guardian must attend this first meeting with any child under 16 years old. 
 

SACRED HEART HIGH SCHOOL HAMMERSMITH  

The Governing Body is consulting on its proposed Admission Arrangements for entry in September 

2017 – Year 7 and Sixth Form.  The draft Policies and Supplementary Information 

Forms/Application Forms are available to view on the school’s website: 

www.sacredhearthighschoolhammersmith.org.uk.   

The consultation closes on 29th January 2016 and any comments should be e-mailed to 

sfinneran@sacredh.lbhf.sch.uk. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mass Intentions for the week:  29th May – 6th June 2021 
 

 

Saturday 29th May      10.00 Renee Lynch, R.I.P. 
               18.00 Kevin Hynes, R.I.P. (Ann.)  
 

Sunday 30th May       09.00 Michael Howe, R.I.P.  
The Most Holy Trinity       10.30 Michael McKane, R.I.P.                  (Church)           
               10.30 For You, The People                         (Children’s Mass in Hesdin Hall) 
               12.00 Marcus Bartley Jnr (Ann.)   
                 18.00 Barbara Knibbs, R.I.P. & Dolores & João Santos Intentions 
 

Monday 31st May        10.00 Betty Treacy, R.I.P.  
The Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

Tuesday 1st June        10.00 Angeline Rossi, R.I.P. (Ann.) 
St. Justin 

Wednesday 2nd June        10.00 Mike & Maria McAuliffe Anniversary Intentions 
Ss Marcellinus & Peter   
Thursday 3rd June       10.00 Margaret Clyne, R.I.P.(Ann.)  

St. Charles Lwanga & Companions 

Friday 4th June        10.00 Elizabeth & Patrick Healy, R.I.P. (Ann.) 
               20.00 Sandy & Eddie Vivier Intentions 
 

Saturday 5th June       10.00 Esther & Eric Black, R.I.P. (Ann.) 
St. Boniface           18.00 Fr. Duncan Intentions 
 

Sunday 6th June        09.00 Maureen Rosser, R.I.P. (Ann.) 
Corpus Christi          10.30 Reg Hall, R.I.P. (Ann.) & Tertuliana Mendes e Quadros, R.I.P.                 
               10.30 Catherine Hynes, .R.I.P. (Ann.)            (Children’s Mass in Hesdin Hall) 
               12.00 Roy Lewis, R.I.P. (Ann.)  
                16.00  For You, The People                      (Malayalam Mass) 
                 18.00 John Marsh, R.I.P. (Ann.) 
 

(Please note the Rosary is recited every week day morning in the Church at 9.30am) 
 
 
 
(Please note the Rosary is recited every week day morning in the Church at 9.30am) 
 

 
 
 
 

Planned Giving Boxes 
Thank you to all those who 
have collected their new 
boxes of envelopes, they are 
still available to collect in the 
church foyer. Please check 
your number (same as last 
year) and your name as you 
collect your envelopes and 
email Anne in the office if 
there are discrepancies.  
I wish to thank all those who 
use either planned giving 
envelopes or standing orders 
to make their contribution 
to the running of our parish. 
Also, please inform Anne in 
the Parish Office if your tax 
status has changed or if you 
would like to join Gift Aid. 

Planned Giving Boxes 
Thank you to all those who collected their new boxes of planned giving envelopes last weekend.  

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND: 
Marjorie Shaw, Bernadette Campbell, Susan Acton, Bernadeta Herrera, Fiona O’Leary, Simon Mott 
Livia Emmanuel, Pauline Walsh, , Claire Wilmshurst, Edward Vivier, Janet Smith, Sheila Morrison,  
Andrew Wilson, Barbara Steadman, Theresa Jefferson, Kevin Horner, Eileen O’Higgins, Rosetta Roach, 
Irene Casimir, Edward Barrett, Gerry Jarrett, Barbara Elliott, Tom de Souza, Ron Leonard,  
Sarah Vincent, Deborah McGauran, Reg & Joyce Turner and Lily McCarrick.  
 

AND FOR THOSE WHOSE ANNIVERSARY OCCURS ABOUT THIS TIME:  
Joanne Crook, Michael Hannon, Kevin Hynes, Marcus Bartley Jnr,  
Angeline Rossi, Margaret Clyne, Elizabeth Healy and Vera Shanahan. 

God Bless 
Fr. Duncan & Fr. Sebastian  

Homehelp/Cleaner needed: 
To help an elderly 
parishioner in the UB10 area 
with housework.  1-2 hours 
per weeks, days and hours 
negotiable.  £12.50 per hour. 
Please contact Ann-Maria on 
07941 589445 for further 
details. 

Upcoming Church Funerals 
Josephine Holland, R.I.P. Wednesday 9th June 11.30am 
During the pandemic Funeral Masses are by invitation only to the church. 
 

Children's Masses 
Our popular Sunday’s Children and Family Mass in Hesdin Hall at 10.30am has now resumed. Please 
register for a space here: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/most-sacred-heart-family-mass-tickets-
120968017597  
 

First Reconciliation 
Congratulations to all our children who have received the sacrament of reconciliation for the first 
time over the past two weeks. Please keep them and their families in your prayers as they continue 
their preparation for First Holy Communion later this year. 
 

Getting Married 
If there are any couples living in the parish planning to get married during this year, either in this 
parish or elsewhere, please email the parish office as soon as possible. Six months’ notice is required 
for marriage. 
 

E-Alerts 
To receive a copy of the weekly parish updates straight to your inbox, please sign into the parish e-
Alerts on our parish website 
 

Parish Registration 
If you have recently joined 
the parish, please complete 
a Parish Registration Card 
and return it to the 
presbytery. These cards are 
available in the porch. Our 
parish records are referred 
to for applications for 
sacramental preparation and 
school application forms. 

Parish Office Closed 
The Parish office is closed 
next week and will reopen 
on Monday 7th June.  

Baptism 
There are still some Sunday 
Baptism dates available to 
book, please see the baptism 
page on our parish website 
for details. 
https://parish.rcdow.org.uk/
ruislip/sacramental-
prep/baptism/   
Please email Anne in the 
parish office with your 
details, child’s details, 
preferred date of baptism 
and baptism class.  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/most-sacred-heart-family-mass-tickets-120968017597
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/most-sacred-heart-family-mass-tickets-120968017597
https://parish.rcdow.org.uk/ruislip/sacramental-prep/baptism/
https://parish.rcdow.org.uk/ruislip/sacramental-prep/baptism/
https://parish.rcdow.org.uk/ruislip/sacramental-prep/baptism/

